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Project Objectives
• Improve traffic circulation in the area bounded by 

Castro Valley Boulevard, Strobridge Avenue and 
Norbridge Avenue

• Create a connection that enables alternative east-west 
connection to Castro Valley Boulevard
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Castro Valley Blvd & Stanton
• Reconstruct Median
• Reconstruct Traffic Signal to 

Add Left Turn and Southbound 
Stanton Thru  Movements

John Drive
• Add Traffic Signal for North 

Bound Strobridge Traffic

Norbridge Avenue
• Realign Curb on West Side to Widen 

the SB Lane:
• New Pavement Section
• Modification of Existing 

Drainage
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I-580 Off-Ramp & Strobridge  Ave
• Remove Existing Concrete Island and 

Construct New Pavement
• Construct New Concrete Island to Restrict 

Right turn Movement
• Drop Second Lane from the Underpass
• Relocate Crosswalk
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Norbridge Avenue
• Relocate Crosswalk with New Curb Ramps
• Realign Curb on the West Side to widen 

for the Southbound Lane
• New Pavement Section
• Modify Existing Drainage Facilities



Project Design Layout



Typical Section at Castro Valley Boulevard

Typical Section - Existing 

Typical Section - Proposed 

Street View - Existing 



Typical Section on Strobridge Avenue

Typical Section - Existing 

Typical Section - Proposed 

Street View - Existing 





Schedule

Traffic Study – Completed in August 2021

Preliminary Engineering – Completed in August 2022

Environmental Clearance – Completed in January 2023

Final Design, Expected Completion – June 2023

Secure Caltrans Encroachment Permit – July 2023

Construction to begin – Fall 2023






